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NOTE FOR: R. Pierson, FCLB

M. Tokar, FCLB

M. Klasky, FCLB
FROM: Sean Soong, FCLB
SUBJECT: MEETING WITH COMBUSTION ENGINEERING, INC. (CE)
A meeting to discuss the nuclear safety aspect of CE's license renewal
application and future organizational changes will be held on February 10,
1994, at OWFN, Room 13-B-15, at 8:30 a.m. You are requested to attend.
CE representatives planning to attend include John Conant, Bob Klotz, and Hal
Eskridge.
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